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To Whom It May Concern,

I am not a landholder but I am an interested and informed casual observer with many
 friends who are farmers.

I strongly oppose any changes to the current vegetation management laws imposed by the
 LNP. Farmers care more about their land than anyone, but they are continually demonised
 by green groups as simply tree-killing reef destroyers and this is wrong.

I am dead against any imposition of more red tape on farmers who want to undertake
 simple tree clearing or other works that could improve their farms' viability in what is an
 exceedingly tough economic climate.

In fact, I believe they should have more freedom to conduct their business free from such
 heavy-handed government intervention.

Yours faithfully,

Julian Tomlinson
 Manunda, Q4870.
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